
January 28, 2016  

  

 
To All Our Valued ORA Business Partners: 

Old Republic Aerospace (ORA) is pleased to announce that Jeffrey Moitozo 
has accepted the position of Senior Vice President, Product Line/Business 
Development Manager, effective February 1, 2016, operating out of our New 
York location. This is a newly created home office position that will report 
directly to me. Paul Howard will continue to lead our New York branch 
reporting to Gary Churchill. 

Old Republic Aerospace has expanded its capabilities in recent years to 
include several new product specialties that will benefit from Jeff's expertise 
and business relationships on a national level. Our  expansion into major 
products, MRO's and other areas that touch on multiple product lines within 
ORA or potentially other divisions of Old Republic International will require 
deft execution and coordination to achieve maximum effectiveness. I have 
confidence in Jeff's skills in these areas having worked closely with Jeff for 
12 years at CIGNA Aerospace and later ACE USA. 

Since leaving ACE, Jeff has held positions of increasing responsibility at 
USAIG in New York and then AIG Aerospace, where he rose from Regional 
Manager to Chief Underwriting Officer – Americas/Aerospace.  

Please join me in welcoming Jeff to the Old Republic Aerospace team. He 
can be reached at 212.607.2625 or jmoitozo@ORaero.com.    
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For more information, contact: 
 
Name 
Title | Department 
T:  610.397.9999 | C:  610.397.9999 
 
 
 
www.pmacompanies.com 


